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Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

In response to new developments with the Coronavirus outbreak we will be offering credit to 

those families not needing child care over the next three weeks while K-12 schools are closed.  

In order to receive credit you must notify the preschool office by the following deadlines.   

 

 If your child will not be attending next week, then you need to notify the preschool office 

no later than 9:00 AM Monday March 16.   

 If your child will not be attending the week of March 23-27, then you need to notify the 

preschool office no later than 9:00 AM Friday March 20. 

 If your child will not be attending the week of March 30-April 3, then you need to notify 

the preschool office no later than 9:00 AM Friday March 27. 

 

You may notify us by stopping in the office, email, or phone.  In order to accommodate these 

schedule changes, billing statements will be emailed on Monday for the week of March 16.  

 

Many of our families have expressed the need for childcare which is why our intention is to 

remain open unless mandated to close by the Ohio Department of Health.    

 

Your family’s best interest is the foundation regarding these decisions.  We will continue to 

communicate with you via our website:  www.perrychristian.org , Facebook, email, and text 

messaging. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Sarah Modlin 

Director 

http://www.perrychristian.org/

